
 
 

 
HEATH CITY SCHOOLS 
February 1, 2016 
 
 
 
 
TO:           Mrs. Debbie Kelley, President 
                 Heath Board of Education 
 
FROM:    Trevor Thomas, Superintendent 
                 Heath City Schools 
 
RE:           Bullying 
 
 
Mrs. Kelley: 
 
In compliance with the Ohio Revised Code, I am notifying you that there have been seven 
incidents of bullying in the Heath City Schools from August 24, 2015 through January 13, 
2016. 
 
 Heath High School – Six (6) incidents 
 Heath Middle School – One (1) incident 
 Stevenson – Zero 
 Garfield - Zero 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TT:ja 
 
cc:   Cathy Allen, Heath Board of Education 
        Dianne Winter, Heath Board of Education 
        Jennifer McDonald, Heath Board of Education 
        Sam Smith, Heath Board of Education 


